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Regional Memorandum
No.394 5.2024

DISTRIBUUTION AND APPLICATION OF CORRECTIVE STICKERS

FOR TYPOGRAPHICAL ERROR IN MATHEMATICS
SELF-LEARNING MODULE
To ‘Schools Division Superintendents

1. In line with the ongoing efforts to ensure the accuracy and quality of our
educational learning resource materials, the National Printing Office has
delivered corrective stickers bearing the word "Solving" to address the
typographical error found in the Math Self-Learning Module (SLM).

2. Relative to this, the DepEd 4A CALABARZON through the Curriculum and
Learning Management Division-Learning Resource Management Section
would like to remind of the following instructions for the application of
corrective stickers:

a. each Schools Division Office (SDO) has received adequate corrective
stickers;

b. locate the instances of the typographical error in the Math SLM where
"Solving" is misspelled; and

c. submit a compliance report to the Regional Office upon completion of
the sticker application. The report should include the total number of
corrected SLMs and any issues encountered during the process.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of this Memorandum is desired.
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